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Comments: Dear members of the Forest Service,

 

Please remember your charge to protecting and maintaining Vermont's wild places. We ned them now more than

ever as the climate crisis bears down, and atmospheric levels of Co2 continue rising.

 

Our state's old-growth trees are precious in themselves, and are an essential bulwark in stabilizing the livable

climate we still have. Please do all you can to keep Vermont's forests healthy and strong, this for the sake of  our

children, and generations yet to come. 

 

Sincerely,

Neville Berle

Montpelier VT


